## Minutes of Graduate Council February 24, 2011

- 1. The following persons were in attendance: Dr. Marty Hatton, Dr. Sheila Adams, Dr. Irene Pintado, Peppy Biddy, Dr. Patsy Smyth, Tammy Prather and Dr. Thomas Richardson.
- 2. Dr. Sheila Adams presented and discussed a proposal for DNP degree that will be presented to IHL for approval. There was a motion to show approval for this program and it was carried by the Council. Due to the absence of several members, it was also decided to disseminate this proposal to members via email for their vote.
- 3. Dr. Hatton informed the Council that Dr. Marty Brock has requested to attend meetings as a visitor until official approval of the School of Professional Studies graduate degree. Dr. Brock will be presenting seven new degree proposals. These proposals will be disseminated via email for the Council's review prior to the next meeting.
- 4. The next meeting is scheduled for Thursday, March 10, 2011 at 3 p.m. in Reneau 212.

The meeting was adjourned until next regularly scheduled meeting.